
NOTICE re Wicklow Way

Please be advised a reroute of the Wicklow Way
is in place until further notice due to forestry works

near the midway point of the route at Drumgoff.
It follows the Clohernagh brook if you are heading North 

or South.

Signage is in place and is easy to follow.

The terrain under foot here is uneven so please take 
extra care.

Heading North look out for diversion of at hairpin bend 
on trail towards a cul de sac and then pick up the trail 

along the tree line down to the bottom to rejoin the 
original route.

Heading South watch for diversion signs at the Half Way 
Marker and follow up along tree line and brook to forest 

road and take a right to rejoin the original route.

Many thanks !

Aaron Byrne 
Rural Recreation Officer

County Wicklow Partnership.

info@wicklowoutdoors.ie
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